
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest 
JROTC Rifle team

WHAT: Tennessee 
State Air Rifle Postal 
Championship

WHEN: November 2-3, 
2022

WHERE: Northwest 
High School 800 
Lafayette Road, 
Clarksville, TN 37042

WHY: To work on 
teamwork, discipline 
and compete as a 
team.  Team finished 
7th in this state 
competition.



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest JROTC 
Cadets

WHAT: Viking Haircut 
Day 2022

WHEN: November 2, 
2022

WHERE: Northwest High 
School 800 Lafayette 
Road, Clarksville, TN 
37042

WHY: To give cadets the 
opportunity to receive a 
cost free haircut to 
remain within 
standards, while 
building teamwork and 
have a little fun!



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest JROTC 
Cadets and CMCSS DAI

WHAT: Kiwanis Club of 
Clarksville Veterans 
Essay winner 
announcement C/CPT 
Lilly American Horse

WHEN: November 3, 
2022

WHERE:  Northwest High 
School 800 Lafayette 
Road, Clarksville, TN 
37042

WHY: To motivate young 
people to do better as 
they move along in there 
High School pathway



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest 
JROTC Color Guard

WHAT: Northeast 
Middle Veterans Day 
Assembly Color 
Guard

WHEN: November 9, 
2022

WHERE:  Northeast 
Middle School 3703 
Trenton Road, 
Clarksville, TN 37040

WHY: To show 
support to our local 
Community and 
veterans!!



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest 
JROTC Cadets 
participating in the 
Veteran assembly

WHAT: Northwest High 
School Veterans 
assembly

WHEN: November 10, 
2022

WHERE: Northwest 
High School 800 
Lafayette Road, 
Clarksville, TN 37042

WHY: To show support 
to all of the men and 
women Veterans who 
served for our Country



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest 
JROTC Cadets 
opening doors for 
veterans

WHAT: Northwest High 
School JROTC cadets

WHEN: November 11, 
2022

WHERE: O'Charley's 
Restaurant & Bar
2792 Wilma Rudolph 
Blvd

WHY: To show support 
to the local 
community and all of 
the men and women 
Veterans who served 
for our Country



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest JROTC 
Rifle team

WHAT: Rossview Air 
Rifle Postal 
Championship

WHEN: November 15-16, 
2022

WHERE: Northwest High 
School 800 Lafayette 
Road, Clarksville, TN 
37042

WHY: To demonstrate 
teamwork, discipline 
and develop precision 
marksmanship skills.



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest 
JROTC Drill team

WHAT: Kenwood High 
School Drill 
Competition

WHEN: November 19, 
2022

WHERE: Kenwood 
High school 251 E Pine 
Mountain Rd, 
Clarksville, TN, 37042

WHY: To develop 
discipline, teamwork, 
and leadership skills.  
Also to build 
comradery with local 
schools.



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Northwest JROTC 
& CPT Cardenas

WHAT: Nutrition 
Briefing by Fort 
Campbell post 
Nutritionist

WHEN: November 22, 
2022

WHERE: NORTHWEST 
HIGH SCHOOL
800 Lafayette Road, 
Clarksville, TN 37042

WHY: To support the 
JROTC CIP by providing 
cadets with information 
on proper diet and the 
importance of a healthy 
lifestyle
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